228 Jennifer Drive
P.0.Box 548
Yachats, OR 98498
June 6, 2011

Ron Brean, Mayor
and
Yachats City Council

Subject: Code Enforcement Officer

Thank you for having the foresight to create and support the position of Code
Enforcement Officer.

It’s such an advantage to have someone “out and about” in the community whose
knowledge of city ordinances is a valuable resource for those of us who want to
comply with those ordinances and see that others do as well.

I realize there are many competing needs and you must make difficult budgeting
decisions, but this position represents a very important investment in the future of
this wonderful community. Yachats is fortunate to have such wise leadership.
Very truly yours,
/.

Sharon Welch





